PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

RECEIVED
o MAY 13 201
| State 01’[}!( a(s:mngton
o Pipeline Safety Program

Home Motel
11621 Pacific Hwy SW
Tacoma, WA 98499

Dear Mr. Lo,

On December 16, 2010 you received a letter from the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (WUTC) regarding your 2010 Master Meter System
Inspection and indicating that the facility at the above address was determined to be a
master meter per the Washington Administrative Code 480-93-005(19). Additionally, it
indicated that ownership of the underground facility was unclear as Puget Sound Energy
(PSE) had been maintaining the facility as its own.

PSE has since reviewed its records and has determined that it in fact owns the
underground facility and will continue to maintain it accordingly. In the coming months
a PSE representative will meet with you on-site to discuss the facility in detail and
provide answers to any questions you may have.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience in this manner. If you have further
questions, please contact me at 425-462-3877.

Sincerely,

Catherine Koch
Director, Compliance

cc: David Lykken, Pipeline Safety Director, WUTC
Duane Henderson, Manager, Gas System Integrity, PSE
Carol Wallace, Director, Gas Operations, PSE
Joe Subsits, Chief Engineer, WUTC

ref: WUTC Docket PG-101597
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